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As we weren’t able to have our induction mornings in June we have decided to have them on August 27th and 28th.
The class will be split into 2 parts - Group A and Group B and each will attend on one of the days.
 Group B will attend on Thursday 27 and Group A will attend Friday 28th.

Group membership will have been sent to your child’s Home Learning site – please check it online now. We have endeavoured to place families together where possible, where this hasn’t been possible, we apologise for any inconvenience.

As a result of this we are proposing the following, for that week only ;

Firstly we need confirmation that your child will be available to attend (ie not on holiday or any other legitimate reason). 
Please email jcurrie429@c2kni.net to confirm

· The whole class will attend from 9am until 11am 
· a ziplock plastic folder will be provided by the school on that first day which will be used in the coming weeks to carry essential items only.
· Children should enter by the small gate at the front of the school and then through the rear door of P1 (to the right of the building)
· Parents may accompany their children to the classroom, observing social distancing rules. No parent will be allowed into the school grounds the following week, unless in certain circumstances where the child is distressed or has permission to do so by the teacher.
· At home time children will depart through the same gate – children will be brought out to the playground. Parents should stay in the playground close to the wall near the entrance gate or outside the fence until they ‘claim’ their child. 
· In line with guidance, no parent should enter the school buildings unless by appointment.
It is unclear if there will be school transport either to or from school, so please make plans accordingly.

Further information relating to the month of September will be released separately.

The plans may appear ‘cold’ but we have to abide by DE guidance. We look forward to seeing your children on these days.

K Wright
Principal

